
 

BOARD OF HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSIONERS 
MINUTES 

 
Regular Meeting:  Tuesday:  February 20, 2018: 
 
Due to the lack of a quorum, the Historic Preservation Meeting scheduled to be held in 
the City Commission Room at City Hall at 8:00 o’clock a.m., Tuesday, February 20, 2018 
was cancelled. 
 
The Historic Preservation Commissioners present or absent were as follows: 
 
Present: Christine Kloubec 
 
Absent: Michael Burns, Heather Fischer, Matthew Boreen, Paul Gleye, 
 Mike Dawson, Nathan Larson 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 20, 2018. 


